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Chance Car Incentive Points: Barb Erny has compiled a list of members and the
number of tickets sold. The envelope of the November Western Round-Up should
reflect the 2005 Chance Car tickets sold and number of points earned.

Tours: Fred Nicholls reported that the “Frostbite” Tour to Smicksburg is
scheduled for Saturday, October 22. This is the last Tour of 2005. We will leave
Legion - Keener Park at 9.00 o’clock SHARP. Our first stop will be in the Indiana
area for a quick breakfast, and then on the way to Smicksburg. Here we will tour a
winery and also the shops in town. We will head for Indiana, where again we will
stop for our evening meal. Then homeward bound.

No other tours are scheduled at this time.

Christmas Party: The Christmas Party will be held on Sunday, December 11,
2005 at DeNunzio’s at the Airport. A reservation form will be in the November
Western PA Round-Up.

Newsletter: Mark DeFloria reported that the October issue of the Round-Up are in
the mail. Copies were also available at the meeting. Please have any information
for the Round-Up in by the 3

rd
Friday of the Month. We continue to look for a

volunteer to take over as Editor of the newsletter.

Website: Mark DeFloria reported photos from the Picnic and Car Show can be
seen on the Western PA Region website.

2006 Kick Off Party: The 2006 Kick Off Party will be held at the Pipetown
American Legion Post 982 on the 29

th
of April.

NEW BUSINESS:

Annual Meeting: The Annual Meeting in January, 2006 will be scheduled
between the “Play-offs” and the Super Bowl. It will be held at Dino’s, in Latrobe.

Kitty: The “Kitty” started at $91.25. The Region’s portion of the 50/50 was
$34.00, (the other half won by Pete Orazio), plus badge fines of $0.50, bringing the
“Kitty” to $125.75. Morris Kunkle’s name was drawn; he was present at the
Meeting. I pays to attend! We will be starting a “new” “Kitty” next month.

UPON MOTION of Howard Finney, seconded by Wayne Barron, and unanimously
carried, the Meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:30 P.M. Respectfully
submitted, John Ross Kuhns & Mark DeFloria


